
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to share our ongoing commitment to promoting diversity and inclusion within 

our board and across the organization. As part of our strategic vision, we have implemented 

several key initiatives to enhance our efforts in this important area. 

Our Initiatives 

• Diversity Recruitment Program: We actively seek candidates from diverse 

backgrounds to ensure varied perspectives in governance. 

• Inclusive Training Workshops: Mandatory workshops for board members focusing on 

unconscious bias and inclusive practices. 

• Mentorship Programs: Establishing mentorship opportunities to support 

underrepresented groups in leadership roles. 

• Regular Assessments: Conducting annual reviews of board diversity and inclusion 

metrics to guide our progress and strategy. 

We believe that a diverse board not only reflects our commitment to equality but also enhances 

our decision-making processes and overall company performance. 

Thank you for your continued support as we strive to make our board a model of diversity and 

inclusion. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


